
Public and Social Housing – Bridgewater 

Dr BROAD question to MINISTER for HOUSING and PLANNING 

I have received numerous complaints from constituents about the number of 
unoccupied public and social housing in Bridgewater, Gagebrook and Herdsmans Cove. 
Can you outline the current number of unoccupied public and social housing properties 
around Tasmania broken down by suburb and can you please detail the number of 
properties that have been unoccupied for more than six months? 


